8/25/2021 Constant Contact

Directory | Contact | Info Request | Jobs | Event Calendar



NCDOT Executive Order #224 Update

*This email went to multiple list(s). We apologize for duplicate emails. Thank you.

Dear ACEC/NC Members,

Since the release of the Governor's Executive Order #224 concerning COVID protocols and procedures, ACEC/NC has been working with NCDOT leadership to clarify questions and craft a unified message to our industry.

NCDOT has assured ACEC that a response is forthcoming that provides further direction on how Executive Order #224 will be implemented into any business practices associated with NCDOT. Once we have received NCDOT's directive, ACEC will immediately disperse information to our member firms.

ACEC has continued to express the importance of an expedited response to Executive Order #224 to assist our industry partners with implementation.

Stay tuned...

James A. Smith, Jr., PE, Executive Director
American Council of Engineering Companies of North Carolina

Wells Fargo Capitol Center 150 Fayetteville Street, Suite 1340 Raleigh, North Carolina 27601 919-781-7934 phone 919-830-9631 mobile www.acecnc.org

ACEC/NC is premier organization in North Carolina that represents the business interests of the engineering industry in our state. ACEC/NC's mission is to promote the business interest of engineer companies by providing legislative advocacy and business services.







ACEC of North Carolina | 150 Fayetteville Street, Suite 1340, Raleigh, NC 27601

<u>Unsubscribe {recipient's email}</u>

8/25/2021 Constant Contact

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by jsmith@acecnc.org